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January 10, 2014

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Attn: Scott Wilson, Health Physicist
2100 Renaissance Blvd., Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Reference: Greenhorne & O’Mara, Inc. — NRC License No. 19-31805-01
Notice of Transfer

All sealed sources possessed by Greenhorne & O’Mara, Inc.’s NRC License (19-31805-01), and stored at its
storage location at 111 Elkins Street, Fairmont, West Virginia, have been transferred to Stantec Consulting
Services, Inc. (NRC License No. 47-35105-01), and all had been leak tested in accordance with the
conditions of our NRC license and no leaking sources were ever identified.

This Notice of Transfer is being tendered as requested by the Division in processing a previously submitted
request to terminate NRC License No. 19-31805-01, issued to Greenhorne & O’Mara, Inc. A copy of the
request for termination is attached for reference.

Regards,

GREENHORNE & O’MARA, INC.

Wayne Edwards

Facilities Manager

Phone: (301) 220-2600

Fax: (301) 575-3163
wayne.edwards@stantec.com
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